
 

 

 

 
 

8th June 2021  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  

Y7 Prize Giving Thursday 15th July 2021 9.15-9.45 am 
  

 
The Prize giving assembly will be held in school this term.  
  
In order to maximise the number of parents who can attend it will be held in year groups. Year 
7 will be held on Thursday 15th July 2021 9.15-9.45am.  
  
However, due to Covid and Health & Safety reasons, we are limited to the number of people we 
can invite to join us safely in the hall. Therefore, the event will be ticketed and I enclose two 
tickets (the maximum number permissible per family).   
   
So that the hall can be used for the event, Innovate have been asked to provide a packed lunch 
option only on the online menu for that day.  This means that your child will either need to 
bring in a packed lunch or order a packed lunch for that day via the Innovate website.  
  
Students will return to normal timetable following prize giving.   
  
Parents are required to arrive and leave site promptly, in order to allow parents of other year 
groups to arrive and park safely.  
  
Yours sincerely  

  
Paul Walsh Headteacher  
 
 

 


